
November 12, 2024 Announcements 

 

 Good morning, everyone! Let’s take a moment to talk about kindness and awareness in our 

school community. First, I’d like to remind everyone that the elevator is available for students 

and staff who have difficulty using the stairs. Let’s make sure it’s used respectfully by those who 

truly need it. Also, please remember to keep our hallways clean. Throwing food on the ground 

creates a safety hazard for everyone, especially for those of us using wheelchairs or crutches. 

During breaks, let’s be mindful and give space to wheelchair users and those with mobility aids. 

Small acts of kindness, like moving aside, can make a big difference. Thank you for your 

understanding and support in making our school a more inclusive environment! 

 

 The SR Boys soccer team won their match at the VS2S Championships vs Vancouver College on 
Thursday and advanced to the Provincial Championships. Congratulations to the team and Good 
Luck at the BC's. 
 
 

 We are excited to announce that the Juv Girls Volleyball team will be competing in the North 
Shore Semi-Finals tonight at 4:00 PM. The match will take place at Handsworth Secondary 
School, and it promises to be an exciting showdown as our team faces off against 
Handsworth. We encourage everyone to come out and support our talented athletes as they 
strive for victory. Go Pipers! 
 

 The Senior Girls Volleyball team is set to compete in the first round of the Zone playoffs against 
Churchill tonight at 7:30 PM. The game will take place at Argyle. We encourage all students and 
staff to come out and support our team. Let's GO PIPERS! 

 

 Congratulations to the Girls Field Hockey team as they finished 5th at the Provincial 
Championships last Friday. The team showed excellent character to come back and win their 
final 2 games in shootouts, rallying behind some excellent goalkeeping and grade 12 leadership. 
While the season may be over, the team will be in good hands next year with many returning 
players as they aim for top spot in the Province once again 


